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Summary:

While stationed in Korea, only the United States Army authorities had access to the
facilities (park and pools) in the Seoul City Command. Mayor Kim is requesting General
Taylor to repair and return these buildings to the Seoul Special City in order to prepare
Korean athletes for the Olympics. 

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


